
Suite/Loge Use at South Dakota High School Football Championships 

 

 

Congratulations on a terrific football season and we can't wait to see you in the 
Dakota Dome! We are excited to offer you access to open suite or loge boxes at the 
South Dakota High School Football Championships. Shown in the photo above, these 
are exclusive premium seating areas located just above the west sideline. We are 
offering you access to all seven South Dakota High School Football Championship 
games played inside the DakotaDome. Please share this offer with your 
community. They can reach out to the Coyote Ticket office to reserve their spot. The 
schedule of games is as follows: 

 

 

 



• Thursday, November 14 
o Session 1 

 9B Championship   11:00 a.m. 
o Session 2 

 9AA Championship  7:00 p.m. 
• Friday, November 15  

o Session 3 
 9A Championship  10:00 a.m. 
 11B Championship  2:00 p.m. 

o Session 4 
 11AA Championship  7:00 p.m. 

• Saturday, November 16  
o Session 5 

 11A Championship 12:00 p.m. 
 11AAA Championship  5:00 p.m. 

If this opportunity interests you or anyone in your community, please see the steps 
below on how you can reserve a suite or loge: 

• Step 1: Contact the ticket office to reserve your Suite or Loge  
o Please contact the Coyote Ticket Office at tickets@usd.edu, by Tuesday, 

November 12th at noon Please indicate your contact information, which 
games you would like to reserve the suite or loge for and how many 
people will be accompanying you. 

o Suites have 12 seats and are available at $750 per session, while Loge 
Boxes have 8 seats are available at $500 per session. 

o You will be seated on a first to reserve basis. 
• Step 2: Come to the game  

o Enter through the west side of the DakotaDome and proceed to the Club 
Level entrances located near the concessions stands. There is also an 
elevator on the west side near the north entrance. 

o Food and beverages can be purchased from the DakotaDome concession 
stands and brought to the suite or loge. No outside food or beverage is 
allowed.  

Again, congratulations on a wonderful season. We're excited to host you soon. Please 
contact the Coyote Ticket Office at tickets@usd.edu with any questions. 

 


